
 

 

Date: 2021-12-06 

 

We, Getac Technology Corporation hereby declare that our product with FCC 

ID: QYLEM7511Z will have LTE Bands 30/48 disabled via software when sold to 

the USA. Software cannot be modified by end-users or any other third parties. 

  

 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Chiang 

Getac Technology Corporation 

Tel: +886-2-27857888 

Fax: +886-2-26525835 

E-mail: kevin.chiang@getac.com.tw 


